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September 4, 2018 - CORRECTED LETTER 

 

 

 

William Dunnigan 

168 Griggs Street North 

Saint Paul, MN  55104 

 

Via email: twincityrental@gmail.com  

 

 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 754 Blair Avenue 

 

Mr. Dunnigan: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on August 28, the Legislative Hearing Officer 

laid over this matter to September 11, 2018. Supervisor Neis reported to Ms. Moermond that you 

were not able to accommodate an inspection prior to that date, so on September 11, Ms. 

Moermond will continue the matter to September 18. 

 

You will be able to pull permits; however, the property will not be occupied in the interim.   

 

We look forward to seeing you on September 18, 2018. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8573. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Racquel Naylor 

 

cc:   A. J. Neis 
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